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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer term, hopefully the more clement summer weather will join us soon! 
 
You will find details below of our staff led club offer this term. These clubs are always popular and whilst this term 
all children are welcome to apply for a place, we do ask that if your child had a turn in a similar club this year, 
please do not request a place again, this term. This should allow those children that missed out previously, a 
chance to experience a club.  
 
I hope you enjoy a restful weekend. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
05/05 May Bank Holiday (School closed to 
children) 
09/05 Happy Bag collection 
16/05 Year R Trip- Wooley Firs 
20/05 Coin Race  
23/05 Last day of term (normal pick up) 

26/5- 30/5 Half-term 
02/06 Inset day (School closed to children) 
03/06 School reopens to children 
27/06 Annual reports sent to parents and 
carers 
30/06 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
08/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to 
follow) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Attendance/Request for Exceptional Leave 
I would like to remind all parents and carers that children 
should only be taken out of school, during term time in 
exceptional circumstances. For your information; holidays, do 
not constitute exceptional circumstances and as such, are 
unauthorised absences and parents and carers could be 
subject to a penalty notice fine or even prosecution.  
 
Our attendance policy, with further information can be found 
here: I strongly encourage you to book any holidays out of 
term time.  
Term dates can be found on our website.   
 
 

FOBSA – update 
Happy Bag Collection – Friday 9th May 
 
FOBSA have organised another Happy Bag 
Collection for Friday 9th May. Please leave all 
donations in the front carpark before 09.00am 
 
Coin Race – Tuesday 20th May 
 
Our annual Coin Race will be taking place on 
Tuesday 20th May. Please send your child into 
school with a bag of 1p and 2p coins (or higher 
if you wish) ready to join in with the race! 
 

Summer Term Clubs 
I am pleased to inform you that staff led, afterschool clubs 
will begin shortly. All clubs will once again run on a 
Wednesday, until 4.15pm. Some have a small cost attached, 
others, again we are able to offer free of charge. This term we 
will be running, football, tennis and a story club. 
 
Bookings will open for all the Clubs, on Monday 28th April at 
08.00am  
The Football booking link can be found here 
The Tennis club booking link can be found here 
The Story club booking link can be found here 
 
 

 
Second Hand Summer Dress Sale – 2nd May 
 
We will be holding a second-hand summer dress sale, after 
school on Friday 2nd May, in the school playground. We have 
plenty of stock, and many of them are brand new or barely 
worn. We ask for a donation of £1 per item. Please bring cash 
with you on the day. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Attendance-Policy-2020.pdf
https://forms.gle/5PawvuRPD8oSXDRD6
https://forms.gle/21aCP5GhTooxTfvb9
https://forms.gle/nbYdTBdfsVyjmGTT9

